
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 10/1/2013 12:32:34 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Self report 1/13/2012 192.619, 192.123, 192.723

Ken, it would be good to run through the process, and I would like to make sure we provide 
any additional information on our analysis, and any factors that may be relevant to the self­
report. If that can work, could you let us know some possible times for a brief discussion.

Thanks

Jane

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 01,2013 12:03 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Yura, Jane
Subject: Self report 1/13/2012 192.619, 192.123, 192.723

Laura / Jane: Just a heads up, I’m reviewing the self-report dated January 13, 2012 and it looks like a 
candidate for citation processing / issuance. Let me know if you want to discuss. Thanks,

Kenneth Bruno

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov

(415) 703-5265
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